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UUCQC Silent Announcements Aug. 13, 2017

Your weekly Silent Announcements lets you see at a glance upcoming events
at the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of the Quad Cities.

(Note: This is only a partial list of upcoming events at UUCQC.
A full calendar can be found at uucqc.org.)

Newsletter menu

Welcome to UUCQC's Silent Announcements! We hope you like the format and find it easy to

use. Use the links below to navigate throughout the newsletter. Click any of the "Back to top"

links at the bottom of each section to return to the main menu. Enjoy!

This weekend
Family Game Night
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School supplies
Music Director position opening
Summer spotlights
Next weekend
Celebration of Family
Lesbian Book Club
Office hours

This weekend

Friday, Aug. 11
6 - 8 p.m.
Family Game Night

Bring your favorite game, and come join us!

Back to top

Donate by Aug. 13 for
Back-to-School Clothing &
School Supply Drive

Bring in items by Aug. 13 for back-to-

school clothing and school supplies. Put

your donations in the pink boxes in the

foyer, and they'll go to United Neighbors'

school drive.

Back to top

Sunday, Aug. 13

9 a.m.
Adult Enrichment
Guatemala
Home-Building Trip
Marcy Doyle, Immigration Team
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10 a.m.
Service
Horton Hatches the Egg
Lucia Dryanski, Religious Services Team

"I meant what I said, and I said what I meant ... an elephant's faithful one hundred

percent!" These are the words of Horton, an elephant who agrees to do a favor, and

finds himself in a world of complications as a result of keeping his word. Join Lucia to

explore what our lives, community and world might be like if we all meant what we said,

and said what we meant.

11:15 a.m.
Mental Health Project

The newly formed Mental Health Project group will meet in the Community Room

at 11:15 a.m. (time to get a cup of coffee and snack), then join us. We will be planning

our issues and actions and whether or not we have the energy as a congregation to

participate in the NAMI walk in September! Your voice is welcome.

11:30 a.m. Faith Forward class
Amanda Conger

Back to top

Music Director position opening

Music Director position open

The position is part-time, 12 months per year,

10-12 hours per week (during Sunday services

and rehearsal times as determined). Starting

salary is $19 per hour.

The Music Director will provide musical

experiences for Sunday morning services,

several evening services and special events; conduct the choir; engage children in

music; and arrange for vocal and instrumental solo and group performances.

For more information and to apply, please review this detailed description and submit

your resume to minister@uucqc.org

Back to top
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Summer spotlights

Schedule Summer Spotlights!

Does your team or program need a Spotlight on a

Sunday morning?

Please contact Amanda at office@uucqc.org to schedule

ALL summer Spotlights (July-August). Thanks!

Back to top

Next weekend

Sunday, Aug. 20

9 a.m.
Adult Enrichment
Spiritual Direction
Kathy Bowman, Adult Religious Education

10 a.m.
Service
The Sneetches
Connie Ghinazzi, Religious Services Team

As the wrapup for our Seussical summer,

Connie Ghinazzi will explore how the

Sneetches, ostrich-like creatures who

weren't satisfied being themselves, help us

understand Dr. Seuss better.

Long before he became known for his children's books, Theodor Geisel was

instrumental in influencing public opinion with his political cartoons during WWII.

Looking into this aspect of a beloved author's career helps us better understand the

powerful impact of images.

Back to top
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Celebration of Family

Saturday, Aug. 26
5:30 - 8 p.m.
Earth-Based Traditions

Celebration of Family event

Ritual begins at 5:45 p.m. Potluck to follow.

Back to top

Lesbian Book Club

Saturday, Aug. 26
6:30 p.m.

Lesbian Book Club:
"Every Woman I've Ever
Loved: Lesbian Writers
on Their Mothers"

Lesbian Book Club will discuss

"Every Woman I've Ever Loved:

Lesbian Writers on Their Mothers,"

edited by Catherine Reid an Holly

Iglesias.

In the book, an impressive line-up

of lesbian authors examines the

mother/daughter relationship .... in

essays, poems and dramatic

monologues, and even one photo

essay. As women who love women,

these writers bring passionate

intensity and complicated depths to

this fundamental, first love.

Back to top
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Office hours

UUCQC Office Hours:
Monday-Thursday*, 9 a.m. - noon (or by appointment)

Amanda (office@uucqc.org)

563-359-0816

(*Please note that the office is closed on Fridays.)

Rev. Jay is on study leave (July 31 - Aug. 21)
Call 563-359-0816 or email minister@uucqc.org.

Silent Announcement submission deadline:

Every Wednesday at 10 a.m.

Email administrator@uucqc.org

Back to top

Unitarian Universalist Congregation of the Quad Cities

UUCQC.org | 563-359-0816 | administrator@uucqc.org

STAY CONNECTED:

Unitarian Universalist Congregation of the Quad Cities,

3707 Eastern Avenue, Davenport, IA 52807
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